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Important Dates 

11th July  15.15 PTA Summer Fair - Non-School 

  Uniform Day  

14th July 14.15 Dolce Taster Session  

21st July  14.40 Pre-School End-of-Year Celebration  

25th July PTA End-of-Year Disco - Non-School 

  Uniform Day  

25th July  Last Day of Term  

 

2025-2026 Term Dates  

1st Sept INSET - Children not in school  

2nd Sept  First day for Year 1, 2 & 3 

2nd Sept  Reception 1st transition session  

3rd Sept Reception 2nd transition session  

3rd Sept Pre-School 1st transition session  

Dolce Taster and Information Event  

On Monday 14th July at 2.15pm, 

Dolce will be hosting a taster and 

information session for all parents and carers 

in the school hall. This will be an opportunity to 

sample a selection of dishes and also to speak directly 

to the Dolce team. We look forward to seeing you there.  

Dream big, fly high  

End-of-Year Reports  

We have uploaded your child’s report to the 

My Child at School (MCAS) App. The report 

can be accessed in the ‘Reports’ section of the 

App. Pupil Profiles will come home in the final week, 

along with your child's books.  

If you would like to discuss anything that is in your 

report, please see your class teacher in the first 

instance.  

Sickness in School  

We have a number of poorly children in school this 

week. If your child has had vomiting /diarrhoea then the 

48-hours rule must be followed. This rule requires the 

child to remain absent from school for 48 hours after 

the last episode of illness. Please show consideration 

for the health of others and adhere to this rule in order 

to reduce the spread of germs and infection.  

PTA £20.25 Challenge  

We are thrilled to share the fantastic results of our PTA’s £20.25 Challenge! From 

bake sales and car washes to craft stalls and sponsored events, the imagination 

and teamwork displayed was truly inspiring. Thank you to everyone for your 

enthusiasm and generosity, the event raised an incredible £2,554.75! 

Pre-School - £591.25  Reception - £494  Year 1 - £673.25  Year 2 - £796.25 

In assembly this week, the children and classes who raised the most were very excited to receive their 

trophy and medals. Money raised  will go towards enriching our Forest School, supporting new resources, 

activities, and experiences for the children. A huge Thank You to everyone who took part, donated, or 

sponsored the event. Well done, everyone! 

Summer Fair - Friday 11th July, 

3.15pm 

Non-School Uniform Day  

Tomorrow, the sun will be shining for the PTA 

Summer Fair. Children may come to school in their own 

clothes, ready for lots of fun at the fair!  

Parent Council  

It was great to meet with the Parent Council last week. 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to share their 

thoughts and a big thank you to our class reps for 

collecting all the feedback. We have sent out to all 

parents/carers a summary of the Parent Council 

meeting which includes two areas that you can get 

involved in, if interested.  

Library Books  

School library books are due back on 

Monday 14th July. Please bring any 

outstanding library books back to school 

that you may have at home. Please see 

your class teacher if you need reminding of any book 

titles you may have out on loan. Thank you. 

https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/09/WPS-School-Calendar-2025-26.pdf

